ESB Response to Clondalkin Ref:  M 69439




Hi there,

                                I am replying to your letter about the ESB fence in Clondalkin. Can you please send on pictures to this email address and your list of issues and a contact person in the event of a site visit with a representative of Clondalkin Area Committee,

Many thanks,

Regards,

James Murphy | Construction Supervisor | Networks Customer Delivery | Dublin North | D11X3W7 | T: +35318582827 |  www.esb.ie


